
REPORT OF THE 
HIGHWAY COMMISSION REVIEW AND ADVISORY SUBCOMMITTEE 

OF THE 
ARKANSAS LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL 

June 17, 2022 

Senator Rice and Representative Wardlaw: 

The Highway Commission Review and Advisory Subcommittee met Thursday, June 16, 2022, at 
3:00 pm, in Room B, MAC. 

The Subcommittee heard testimony from Secretary Elizabeth Smith regarding the proposed 
Recommendations from the Department of Inspector General, Office of Internal Audit, 
Concerning the Annual Project Review and Efficiency Study of the Arkansas Department of 
Transportation (ARDOT).  No questions were asked and no changes were recommended to the 
parameters of the study as presented. 

The Subcommittee heard testimony from Secretary Lori Tudor on the June 2022 Monthly 
Update of the ALC Efficiency Study Recommendations Rules for Implementation. 

Respectfully submitted, Senator Blake Johnson and Representative Ron McNair. 
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